UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND ARCHITECTURE

LAWRENCE
OFFICE OF THE DEAN January 20, 1942

MEMORANDTUM

Dre Forest C. Allen
Department of Physical Educatlion

University of Kensas

Dear Dr. Allen:

In reply to your letter of January 16 relative
to enrollment of the members on the basketball squad.
Please ask the members of the squad, who are enrolled
in the School of Engineering, to contact me and we will
make arrangements for their special enrollment,

Sincerely yours,

Scho0l of Engineering
end Architecture
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